






The Rock Transportation Services Corporation
DBA: Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle & Charter C-1077

March 10, 2020
Mr. Mark L. Johnson
P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Via E-file online

[bookmark: _GoBack]RE:	Replacement pages and Request for exemption from WAC 480-30-316(2), Thirty Day Notice to Public

Dear Mr. Johnson:
Attached are replacement pages to our docket 200132.  After discussions with UTC staff, we are requesting modifications to our operating schedule effective March 28, 2020 due to public health impact by coronavirus (COVID-19) on decreasing consumer travel.

Thank you,


D’Arcy Morgan President Attachments:
1. Cover Letter

360.632.5546	darcy.seatacshuttle@gmail.com

2. Time Schedule No. 11 Page 2
3. Time Schedule No. 11 Page 4
4. Public Notice of Time Schedule change
